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First Grade’s 
Monthly Newsletter 

Reminders:
Tues., Dec. 3rd - Field Trip to Art Museum
Wed,. Dec 4th – 2 hour Early Release
Mon., Dec. 23rd- Jan. 1st – Winter Break  

Reading- Module 4 Better 
Together-
Students will read books 
about people and characters 
who practice hard and learn 
to play fair, because we are 
better together when we
are kind to one another.

Math- Unit 3 Adding and 
Subtracting within 20 -
Students will continue to 
develop fluency with addition 
and subtraction to 10, add and      
subtract using 10 as a unit, and 
add within 20.

Please remember to bring a water bottle, extra snack, 
headphones for laptop and extra clothes for accidents.


